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Mario,

In 2022, one of our members traveled to Afghanistan to bear witness,
 and advocate for funding during a time of economic distress.
 September Eleventh Families for Peaceful Tomorrows will continue
 to travel to support peaceful solutions.  

Kelly Campbell with Afghan medical students in Kabul, April 2022

"Traveling to Kabul on a women's delegation last month I saw firsthand how the freezing of Afghan Central Bank Funds is hurting ordinary Afghans, we saw evidence of severe economic distress such as women waiting in bread lines, middle class families trying to sell their living room furniture on the side of the road, and malnourished children at food distribution sites. Unfreezing the Afghan central bank funds is crucial to a functioning economy and there is no excuse for the US to continue holding these funds for 9/11 family lawsuits or any other purpose. The central bank money clearly belongs to the Afghan people and they need it returned to them now."  Kelly Campbell, Co-Chair of our Afghanistan Committee
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